2022 AGM Fundraising Overview

Felicity Bauman put together a beautiful calendar which she sold and donated all proceeds to the
Stettler Hospice Society. The total donation was $3,500.

Our Hike for Hospice was run as a virtual event and brought in $8,700.

The Stettler Hospice Society were the beneficiaries of the Market at McCarty’s in June of 2021. We
received a generous donation from the event of $4,600.

In lieu of the originally planned Whiskey Tasting, we ran a Whisky and Entertainment Raffle. Donated
items were raffled off and the total funds raised were $17,855.

The Memory Keeper raised $17,700.
Total other donations totaled $76,000.
Our upcoming events for 2023 include:

- Hike for Hospice
- Whiskey Tasting



